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The Traitor Queen
The Epic of Hades in Three Books
The Bible: Its Testimony and Its
Promises, Etc
The Scriptural Doctrine of Hades;
Comprising a Critical Examination of
the State of the Righteous and Wicked
Dead, Between Death and the General
Judgment
As Persephone struggles to sow the seeds of
her freedom, love for the God of the Dead
grows-and it's forbidden.

Egyptian Mythology
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My heart
hasn't
beat in a thousand years. I
haven't uttered a word in prison, and the
guards keep their distance. If they get too
close, they die--until at last, my magic
binds my soul to another. Unfortunately, the
person destined to save me is a Night
Elf--the enemy of my kind. And yet, when I
see her in the cell across from mine, an
ember starts to burn in my chest. When we
escape together down the palace walls, it's
almost like I can feel again. As we journey
to find the magic that will save us both,
attraction simmers between us. But I keep my
secrets close. Because if she finds out what
I am, she will find a way to kill me--even if
it means sacrificing herself to do it.

Blood Oath
An Inquiry Into the Scriptural Import
of the Words Sheol, Hades, Tartarus,
and Gehenna
Introduces the Greek god Hades and explains
his importance; features well-known Greek
myths about this god; and includes a map of
ancient Greece and a family tree of the
principal Greek gods. Additional features to
aid comprehension include a table of
contents, informative sidebars, a list of
Greek characters introduced in the text, a
list of equivalent Roman gods and goddesses,
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the author and illustrator.

Promise of Darkness
Hades! its physiological,
psychological, and theological aspects
Hades, the Lord of the Underworld, has no
patience for the living or his Olympian
brethren. His purpose is order, administering
justice to those who enter his realm, and
keeping the balance decreed by the Fates.
Meeting Persephone sways his focus, her
gentle sweetness threatening his control. But
he will not be tempted. Hades awakens
something within the Goddess Persephone. She
feels no fear from his brooding presence. In
truth, she's never felt so alive. Every
stolen moment together only confirms her
instinct: he is meant to be hers. Such a
powerful union will face opposition - from
Olympus, her troubled betrothed, the Fates,
even Hades himself. But she is determined to
win his heart. Poseidon's scheming wreaks
havoc upon Persephone. Hades has no choice he must rescue her.

Endangered
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HadesBook
Speaks!
In ancient times, when the Gods walked the
world, the God of the Underworld kidnapped a
girl named Persephone. He carried her off to
the Realm of the Dead and through trickery,
forced her to remain with him and become his
Queen. Everyone knows the story. Or do they?

Persephone's Orchard
Princess. Tribute. Sacrifice. Is she the one
prophesied to unite two warring Fae courts?
Or the one bound to destroy them? In a realm
ruled by magic, the ruthless Queen of Thorns
is determined to destroy her nemesis, the
cursed Prince of Evernight. With war brewing
between the bitter enemies, the prince forces
Queen Adaia to uphold an ancient treaty: she
will send one of her daughters to his court
as a political hostage for three months. The
queen insists it’s the perfect opportunity
for Princess Iskvien to end the war before it
begins. But one look into Thiago’s smoldering
eyes and Vi knows she’s no assassin. The more
secrets she uncovers about the prince and his
court, the more she begins to question her
mother’s motives. Who is the true enemy? The
dark prince who threatens her heart? Or the
ruthless queen who will stop at nothing to
destroy him? And when the curse threatens to
shatter both courts, is her heart strong
enough to break it?
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Shadow
Wings
A Promise of Fire
I will never be controlled again. A
manipulative dragon shifter. A sexy phaetyn
prince. Me? I shouldn't even exist. With
peace established in Verald, I should be
free; Lord Tyrrik is liberated from his blood
oath, after all. But the freedom in Verald is
an illusion. If I remain, destruction will
surely follow. As soon as I come into my
powers, the blood-thirsty emperor of Draecon
will know. Even now, he is hunting me. When a
Phaetyn prince arrives promising safety, the
solution seems perfect. A little too perfect.
But is the objective of our group security or
something more? Because everyone is telling
me what my goals should be. Who do you trust
when everyone has lied to you? Should I
listen with my head - or my heart? I might
not get a choice.

Taste Me
A wisecracking god of the dead welcomes
readers on a suspenseful tour of his
underworld realm filled with monsters,
furies, giants and vampire demons while
revealing ancient death rites, describing
sinister curses and relating hair-raising
stories.
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The Scriptural
Doctrine of Hades;
comprising an inquiry into the state of
the righteous and wicked dead between
death and the general judgment, and
demonstrating from the Bible that the
Atonement was neither made in the Cross
nor yet in this world
The Greek gods never actually existed. Did
they? Sophie Darrow finds she was wrong about
that assumption when she's pulled into the
spirit realm, complete with an Underworld, on
her first day at college. Adrian, the
mysterious young man who brought her there,
simply wants her to taste a pomegranate.
Soon, though she returns to her regular life,
her mind begins exploding with dreams and
memories of ancient times; of a love between
two Greeks named Persephone and Hades. But
lethal danger has always surrounded the
immortals, and now that she's tainted with
the Underworld's magic, that danger is
drawing closer to Sophie. Night Owl Reviews
Top Pick (Persephone's Orchard) Long and
Short Reviews Book of the Month (Persephone's
Orchard)

Cursed Prince
A queen now in exile as a traitor, Lara has
watched Ithicana be conquered by her own
father, helpless to do anything to stop the
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Aren, has been captured in battle, Lara knows
there is only one reason her father is
keeping him alive: as bait for his traitorous
daughter. And it is bait she fully intends to
take. Risking her life to the Tempest Seas,
Lara returns to Ithicana with a plan not only
to free its king, but for liberating the
Bridge Kingdom from her father’s clutches
using his own weapons: the sisters whose
lives she spared. But not only is the palace
inescapable, there are more players in the
game than Lara ever realized, enemies and
allies switching sides in the fight for
crowns, kingdoms, and bridges. But her
greatest adversary of all might be the very
man she’s trying to free – the husband she
betrayed. With everything she loves in
jeopardy, Lara must decide who – and what –
she is fighting for: her kingdom, her
husband, or herself.

Promise of Shadows
From mummies to magic, Egyptian mythology is
teeming with fascinating stories ancient
people used to explain the world and its
origins. Discover the tales that shaped
Egyptian culture and traditions. This title
supports multiple reading standards: reading
closely for explicit meaning and inferences,
while citing specific textual evidence to
support conclusions drawn from the text.
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Dragon
Marked
Poppy is nothing special. She was making ends
meet and trying to enjoy life. But a strange
necklace caught her eye at the thrift store.
Now, three gorgeous men have stumbled into
her life, and she's torn between being
terrified and excited. That is until they
tell her she is the future queen of the
Underworld. Not only that, but she needs to
bond with her hellhounds, the three heads of
Cerberus, and protect the Underworld from a
goddess who wants it for herself. Forced to
face unnatural enemies, and too-sexy-fortheir-own-good men, Poppy must choose: keep
the life she's always had or take her
rightful place as queen. If she survives.

A Commentary on the Holy Scriptures
The Greek God of the Underworld has turned my
life completely upside-down and made me
question everything I thought I knew about my
life. And now I don't even know who I am
anymore. An internal war rages inside me, as
I try to balance my need for more magic with
the knowledge of what power does to people in
Olympus. What it may have done to me in the
past. The one thing I do know though, is that
my feelings for Hades are real. The Lord of
the Dead is so much more than I ever
realized, and something inside me knows that
I need him as much as he needs me. But
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the3 Hades Trials, the other
Olympians, and whoever it is that's trying to
kill me, I may not survive long enough to
find a way for us to be together. Hades says
a light so bright can't live in the dark. But
I'm not sure a life without him is worth
living. The Promise of Hades is the third and
final book in the Hades Trials, which is
intended for adults and is packed with magic,
mythology and slow-burn soulmate romance!
*Contains swearing and mature themes.*

Hades
Ford's Christian Repository
Aeneid
Introduces the Greek goddess Athena and
explains her importance; features well-known
Greek myths about this god; and includes map
of ancient Greece and family tree of the
Greek gods.

Stricken at the gates of Hades. By a
witness for Christ
I'm a champion. Bound to fight Titans. Sworn
to act as Zeus' shield and defend the gods.
And I'm in trouble. Apollo's bright love is
consuming, and the dark god Hades fills my
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torn between them, the sea god, Poseidon,
surfaces to calm the chaos, except I'm
falling for him. I'm living my new life on a
sword's edge, losing part of myself with each
passing day. Trying to walk the fine line
between my humanity and godhood is proving
difficult. Heracles attempts to help me
control my new power, and Ares insists I leap
into the fight. All while the darkness is
consuming souls with greater frequency. And I
worry not even the gods can stop Death. I'm
drowning in Poseidon's affectionit's either
hold on tightor be swept away. But either
way, Poseidon is mine. Poseidon is Mine is
book 2 in the Gods and Monsters series.
Trigger warning, Poseidon Is Mine contains a
violent scene that may be difficult for some
readers. GODS AND MONSTERS series#1 Apollo Is
Mine#2 Poseidon Is Mine#3 Ares Is Mine#4
Hades Is Mine Content Warning: Steamy love
scenes, dominating alphas who protect their
female, and plenty of sexy Greek gods who
will leave you breathless.

The Millennial Harbinger
For the Love of Hades
The Seven Voices of the Spirit: Being
the Promises Given by Christ Through
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Interpreted in a Series of Sermons
Everything I know is a lie. I'm an ordinary
mortal girl. Lord Irrik is a depraved dragon
shifter. King Irdelron is an immortal tyrant.
In the disease ridden land of Verald, life is
mapped out much like the established rings of
our kingdom. Everyone has a role Me? I'll be
uselessly serving potato stew for the rest of
my life because I can't make anything grow.
But starvation brews rebellion. When the king
strikes, I'm captured by Lord Irrik.
Instantly, I'm embroiled in a deadly game.
One where I'm desperate to understand the
rules. Because nothing makes sense anymore.
Now, I'm not only fighting for my life . . .
but a love that could be the key to my
freedom. What if the truth means you're not
who -- or what -- you thought you were?

The Poetical Works of Lewis Morris ..:
The epic of Hades. 21st ed
A Touch of Darkness
It's time for the dragon marked to rise Jessa
Lebron doesn't have a lot to complain about.
Her father is the alpha of their wolf pack,
she lives in Stratford, a protected
supernatural prison town, and her best
friends, the Compass quads, are the strongest
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fey, and magic user.Yep, life is pretty much
exactly how she wants it. Until the fateful
day, just after her twenty-second birthday,
when the mother who abandoned her, returns to
the pack bearing secrets that change
everything.The biggest secret of all: Jessa
is dragon marked, a designation that places
her in grave danger. For a thousand years,
every supernatural child born with the mark
was eliminated to prevent the rise of the
dragon king, a fearsome ancient warmonger. In
a bid to learn more about her fate and how to
avoid the hunters, Jessa finds herself locked
in Vanguard, the notorious supernatural
prison. Thankfully she's not alone. Braxton
Compass, the most feared of the dragon
shifters, is right there with her. Together
they'll have to survive long enough to free
themselves and the other dragon marked.
Before the king rises. *Note from author:
this story was previously published by
Skyscape. There are no changes to this
version.

Hades
A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2016! An NPR
Best Book of 2016! "I can say, without a
doubt, that A Promise of Fire is going on my
keeper shelfI cannot remember the last time I
wanted to both savor and devour a book." —
Smart Bitches, Trashy Books KINGDOMS WILL
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RISE AND
FALL
IT Catalia "Cat" Fisa lives disguised as a
soothsayer in a traveling circus. She is
perfectly content avoiding the danger and
destiny the Gods-and her homicidal motherhave saddled her with. That is, until
Griffin, an ambitious warlord from the magicdeprived south, fixes her with his steely
gaze and upsets her illusion of safety
forever. Griffin knows Cat is the Kingmaker,
the woman who divines the truth through lies.
He wants her as a powerful weapon for his
newly conquered realm-until he realizes he
wants her for much more than her magic. Cat
fights him at every turn, but Griffin's
fairness, loyalty, and smoldering advances
make him increasingly hard to resist and
leave her wondering if life really does have
to be short, and lived alone. The Kingmaker
Chronicles: A Promise of Fire (Book 1) Breath
of Fire (Book 2, coming January 2017) Heart
on Fire (Book 3, coming Fall 2017) Praise for
The Kingmaker Chronicles "Breath of Fire is a
heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure
that swept me away. Amanda Bouchet's talent
is striking."—NALINI SINGH, New York Times
bestselling author on Breath of Fire More
Praise for A Promise of Fire: "I cannot
remember the last time I wanted to both savor
and devour a book." —Smart Bitches, Trashy
Books "An exquisite high-fantasy romance with
masterful worldbuilding." —Kirkus STARRED
Review "Fantasy romance at its finest! You
will fall in love with these delicious
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characters."
bestselling author of the Charley Davidson
series "Bouchet skillfully melds the genres
while crafting a sexy, emotional
romance."—Sarah MacLean, The Washington Post
"A Promise of Fire made me laugh out loud
more than once."—Thea Harrison, New York
Times bestselling author of the Elder Races
series

Athena
The Rape of Persephone
Therese never expected to find herself in
Circe's battlefield again, and this time she
fights for things more important than her
life.Before Therese and Thanatos can come to
terms with the uncertain future of their
unborn twins, Poseidon is attacked and both
his wife and trident are stolen.Therese is
forced to deliver her babies in the midst of
an all-out war with enemies more powerful
than the Olympians.*Formerly The Gatekeeper's
Promise

A Commentary on the Holy Scriptures:
Critical, Doctrinal, and Homiletical:
The Gospel according to Matthew
When one taste isn't enough. Natasha Fraser
is a pitbull both in and out of the
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working hard, and partying even harder. She
runs through men faster than her first
martini of the night, leaving them with
nothing but a lipstick stain in the morning.
Her career is reaching its peak and after
putting in the hard yards for the last twelve
months, she's ready to reap the rewards. It's
too bad she never saw John Baxter coming.
John has never met a woman like Natasha
before. With fire-red hair and a body that
deserves to be worshiped, it's lust at first
sight. Getting hooked was never part of the
plan, but life has a funny way of giving you
exactly what you crave.

A Touch of Ruin
Persephone's relationship with Hades has gone
public and the resulting media storm disrupts
her normal life and threatens to expose her
as the Goddess of Spring. Hades, God of the
Dead, is burdened by a hellish past that
everyone's eager to expose in an effort to
warn Persephone away. Things only get worse
when a horrible tragedy leaves Persephone's
heart in ruin and Hades refusing to help.
Desperate, she takes matters into her own
hands, striking bargains with severe
consequences. Faced with a side of Hades she
never knew and crushing loss, Persephone
wonders if she can truly become Hades' queen.
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Daughter
The Epic of Hades
The Promise of Hades
“A healthy dose of action, a strong thread of
humor and just a touch of romance” (VOYA,
starred review). A teen who is half-god, halfhuman must own her power whether she likes it
or not in this snappy, snarky novel with a
serving of smoldering romance that Kirkus
Reviews calls “a dark, slyly funny read.”
Zephyr Mourning has never been very good at
being a Harpy. She’d rather watch reality TV
than learn forty-seven ways to kill a man,
and she pretty much sucks at wielding magic.
Zephyr was ready for a future pretending to
be a normal human instead of a half-god
assassin. But all that changed when her
sister was murdered—and Zephyr used a
forbidden dark power to save herself from the
same fate. On the run from a punishment worse
than death, an unexpected reunion with a
childhood friend upends Zephyr’s world—and
not only because her old friend has grown
surprisingly, extremely hot. It seems that
Zephyr might just be the Nyx, a dark goddess
that is prophesied to shift the power
balance: for hundreds of years the half-gods
have lived in fear, and Zephyr is supposed to
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of herself?

Hades's Promise
Hades and Heaven
Poseidon Is Mine
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